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17" October 2017
Dear Ms 5t John Howe,
North Herts. Local Plan Submission

| would like to submit further, new information which is very important, and has a marked effect on
the submitted Local Plan.

Luton Airport, Luton Council, and others, under the same “umbrella”, have recently published their
intention to develop massively, adjacent to the boundary with North Hertfordshire, and the
proposed development of 2103 houses over the border, mostly allocated to help satisfy Luton’s

alleged unmet need.

The infrastructure simply does not exist, either in Luton, or in North Hertfordshire, and cannot be
provided. This is acknowledged by Luton Borough Council Planners. Only this week Luton have
acknowledged that there is no money or appetite for new roads in North Herts., or Luton.

My previous representations are strengthened considerably by these, new, enclosed documents.
My registration number for representation is 584

Thank you,
Yours sincerely,

David Barnard
Chairman NHDC Development Contral Committee.
Member: Herts County Council. Environment Planning and Transport Committee.

Member Development Control Committee, Herts CC.



